From: Lonergan, Bill 
Sent: Thursday, October 19, 2017 11:51 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Lonergan, Bill
Subject: Travel Follow-Up

Hi Steve,


This is the follow-up email required within 10 days after my travel return.  

I'm writing to confirm I traveled to Galveston Island, TX October 10th to 13th at the request of SouthEast Texas Regional Advisory Council (SETRAC), to speak at the 9th Annual Regional Healthcare Preparedness Coalition Symposium.  All expenses paid by myself out of pocket and will be reimbursed by SETRAC via City of Chicago Travel Reimbursement Policy.

William Lonergan 

Deputy Commissioner

Chicago Department of Aviation

